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Dear Triton Alumni and Community Members, 

The Alumni Development Committee has voted on their second project.  We will be 

constructing a pavilion to honor a beloved teacher and coach, Mr. Jim Doyle.  Coach Doyle 

taught Physical Education and coached football and track for over 25 years.  He retired in 1992 

but continues to be a part of Triton as an active member of the Athletic Hall of Fame 

Committee and attending many events at the school.   

During his career as an educator Coach Doyle made strong connections with his 

students and athletes.  Many of his athletes continue to maintain a relationship with Coach and 

attribute their success to the lessons learned on and off the field under his leadership.  Coach 

Doyle is known for his dedication, determination, and work ethic.  He held his student-athletes 

to high standards and modeled the same.  Coach Doyle taught them how to perform on the 

field and how to be model Mustangs off the field.  It is for these reasons that the committee 

has chosen this project.  

The pavilion will be located next to the entrance of the stadium where he coached 

football and track for many years.  The floor of the pavilion will be outlined with pavers 

displaying the names of Triton Alumni and community members who wish to pay tribute to 

Coach Doyle.  You can contribute to this endeavor by purchasing an engraved paver or making a 

donation.  Larger groups may also purchase a side of the column, there are limited number of 

columns for sale.  For pricing and information on the columns please contact us.  You may also 

visit the Triton Alumni Development Committee webpage www.trihighalumni.com.  Any 

questions can be e-mailed to Ed McLaughlin emclaughlin1975@gmail.com or Melissa Sheppard 

msheppard@bhprsd.org. If you do not have access to a computer or prefer to use a paper, 

attached are order forms. 

Sincerely, 

The Triton Alumni Development Committee 

  

http://www.trihighalumni.com/
mailto:emclaughlin1975@gmail.com
mailto:msheppard@bhprsd.org


TRITON ALUMNI DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
A Non-Profit Corporation 

250 SCHUBERT AVENUE, RUNNEMEDE, NEW JERSEY 08078-1796 

(856) 939-4500       Fax (856) 939-4724 
Board of Directors:  Mr. Edward McLaughlin, Mr. Tom Dorsey, Mrs. Melissa Sheppard 

www.trihighalumni.com 

 

Once a Mustang, Always a Mustang! 

 

  

PAVER ORDER FORM    
Fill in the spaces exactly as you want the engraving to appear. 

• All engraving will be done in upper-case (CAPITAL LETTERS) regardless of how it is 

printed on this form. 

• All engraving will be centered on the paver, you do not need to print it that way. 

• Remember to count punctuation marks and spaces between works when you are 

deciding how much will fit on each line. 

• Make your check payable to:  TRITON ALUMNI DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

• Your name _________________________ Telephone ______________________ 

• E-mail:        

Thank you for your donation! 

 
LARGE 12” x 12” paver, $500 each, 23 spaces per line, 6 lines maximum 
 

LINE 1:            

LINE 2:            

LINE 3:            

LINE 4:            

LINE 5:            

LINE 6:            

 

If you are interested in making a larger donation or purchasing a column, please 

contact Ed McLaughlin emclaughlin1975@gmail.com or Melissa Sheppard 

msheppard@bhprsd.org.  If you do not have access to email, please call 856-939-

4500 ext. 2014. 
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